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Interest in the Year 7 Residential Trip to Cornwall is higher than expected! 
  
To manage the application process fairly, we will NOT be opening ParentPay at midday today for deposits. 

Instead we ask you to request a place by submitting THIS 
REQUEST FORM, at 18:00 hours TODAY. 

The form will go LIVE at 18:00 and your submission will be date and time stamped. 
 
Places will be allocated to the first 75 respondents; after this, applicants will be registered on a Waiting 
List. 
 
We will notify you by email, if you have been allocated a place by Friday 25 November. We will open 
ParentPay for deposits to be paid after that date, which will need to be paid by Friday 2 December. 

If you have enquired about ACE funding support, you STILL 
need to submit this form to request a place. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4IJ3ZjAjdA1DnFBUTS3pgOVUME1HVlVSM0JDNDU1Skc2WDJHVlFFWDFWNC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4IJ3ZjAjdA1DnFBUTS3pgOVUME1HVlVSM0JDNDU1Skc2WDJHVlFFWDFWNC4u

